
I support the laws to protect our water from coal seam gas drilling and large 
coal developments. Water is our most precious resource and should not be 
poisoned by any activities, but especially those that will only be happening for 
a relatively short time. Although it is not obvious now, fossil fuels will be 
replaced by renewable energy if not in the next 20 years at least in the next 40. 
Why poison our water for a very long time into the future for such short term 
activity. 
 
Kind regards 
Petra Liverani 


